
MEMORANDUM 
 
September 26, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  MPACT Press Conference  
 
 
The MPACT press conference is to announce the beginning of the 2001 enrollment 
period.  I am attaching a copy of the press release and the agenda for your information.  
Are you using the MPACT program for Jordan and Carmen Rae?  If so, your 
endorsement as a parent would lend a great deal of credibility. 
 


